WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No.<i 14
SUBJECT: PALMER - WASILLA HIGHWAY REHABILITATION

REQUESTED BY:  Wasilla Planning Office

PREPARED BY: Tim Krug, City Planner DATE: February 5, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: February 12, 2001
SUMMARY:

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities has provided the Planning Office
preliminary construction documents to rehabilitate the Palmer-Wasilla Highway.  This
rehabilitation is anticipated to occur beginning the summer of 2002. The construction begins in
the vicinity of Wet Willy’s Car Wash and ends near the Tsunami Warning Center in Palmer. The
project consists of paving, drainage, signing, striping, illumination and signalization. No
additional traffic lanes will be added, however a few additional turn pockets will be provided at
some intersections. Documents are available at the Wasilla Planning Office for your review.

FISCAL IMPACT: X No Yes, amount requested: . Fund:

RECOMMENDED ACTION:
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